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21 July 2021 

 

 

 

Seabed clean-up at Id-Daħla tad-Dockyard, L-Isla side 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a seabed 

clean-up operation by divers in id-Daħla tad-Dockyard - Isla side, within the area shown 

on attached chart, will be held on Tuesday 27th July 2021, between 1500 hours and 1900 

hours. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution and at 

slow speed when in the vicinity, on the stipulated date.  

 

They are to cooperate with the organisers and to comply with any instructions issued on 

VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

Charts affected: BA 177 
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The UK Hydrographic Office makes the accompanying data 

Available to Malta Maritime Authority (Transport Malta) 

Under the terms and conditions of agreement HO 1427/020930/01. 

 

DISCLAIMER 

 

Whilst the UK Hydrographic Office has endeavoured to ensure 

That the material supplied is suitable for the purpose described, 

It accepts no liability (to the maximum extent permitted by law) 

For any damage or loss of any nature arising from its use. 

The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient’s own risk. 


